September Meeting Minutes (continued)

Kitty: The ‘Kitty” started at $41 .25. The Region’s portion of the 50/50 was $49.50
(the other half having been won by Jim Smith), plus badge fines of $ .50, bringing
the ‘Kitty” to $ 91 .25. Doreen Cirilli's name was drawn; she was not present. Next
month’s Kitty will start with $91.25.

UPON MOTION of Jim Smith, seconded by Bob Shugars, and unanimously
carried, the Meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:37 P.M.Respectfully
submitted, Harvey J. Eger, Secretary

CORVAIRS ON A ROLL

BY AL FRIEND

After being rained out of the Spring National Meet in Greensburg, | did get to show
our red 64 Corvair Monza coupe at Warren, Ohio in the Central Division National
Fall Meet. Where we received our Senior First Award.

Carole and | were talking about Corvairs being on a roll lately: with Don Gagos
coming in “Best of Show” at our meet, and a 64 Corvair Spider coupe being
invited, and winning a trophy, at the Meadow Brook Concours in Rochester,
Michigan. One of the largest and most prestigious classic car events in the world!
Then, the enclosed letter appeared in our mail box. We are in a state of shock! If
you think its newsworthy — run it in the Round-Up. Thanks Al

Editors Note: Al has reported that he received notification from AACA National
that his 1964 Corvair Monza was nominated to receive a National Award. They
have requested photos and more information. Good Luck Al.



